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How amazing do these wild-

life clay sculptures look! This 

January Elaine started her 

artists residency 

@OAHobmoor, working 

with year 3/4/6 they are 

learning all about clay! 

Starting with winter won-

derland wildlife sculptures.  

Courses scheduled for after Febru-
ary half term– Contact us on Face-

book 
@HomboorCommunityCnentre 

These are the fabulous models of the Great Wall of China, a geogra-
phy topic that our Y2 children have been studying. Superb homework 

examples, well done everyone! 

 

Welcome to the launch of our ‘new and improved’ weekly newsletter. Please do take the time to read it as it will contain 

many important sections of key parent information as well as celebrating the successes of the children and the academy as a 

whole. Each week, the newsletter will be uploaded to the academy website and to Class Dojo. Remember, if you do not yet 

have access to Class Dojo, please speak to your child’s class teacher who will be able to help you with this. 

As always, we are so very proud of the efforts from all of our children where their homework is concerned. Year 2 have pro-

duced some spectacular ‘Great Wall of China’ models, a clear sign that they have been fully immersed in this brilliant Geogra-

phy and History topic. Take a look at the images below…well done year 2! 

Wishing you all a superb weekend…Mr P. Jones (Deputy Principal) 



 

Weekly Attendance 

This week’s overall academy at-
tendance is 93.6% 

1J – 91.88%  1KP – 93.31% 2H – 89.58% 

2T – 94.57%  3A – 93.20%    3C  – 96.97% 
4H – 92.13%  4S – 91.73% 5CG – 99.63% 
5S – 89.47%  6A - 95.47% 6B – 97.05% 

RP - 79.59%      RW - 96.25% 

Congratulations to 5CG with 
99.63% 

Important dates—2022 

 

 

 

Inset Days—School is closed for training 

Friday 24th June 
 

Mon 21st February—Fri 25th February 

Half term break 

 

Fri 8th April 

End of term 

 

Mon 25th April 

Start of term 

 

Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 

Half term break 

 

Thursday 21st July 

End of term 

 

Full term dates can be found on the Academy website 

www.oasisacademyhobmoor.org  

LATE ARRIVALS ARE UNACCEPTABLE    

Parents please be aware that there have been quite a few late 

arrivals via the school office recently. This is unacceptable due 

to the current situation with COVID.  Children should only be 

entering the school office to inform reception staff of their 

negative results upon returning from isolation.  

IMPORTANT NOTICE ! 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Please find below the guidance regarding isolation for children in 

school.  

• If your child has tested positive, or any other member of 

the family, or your child has been in contact with anyone 

with a positive case, they MUST isolate for a 5 day period 

from the date they tested positive.  

• On the following 5th day you would do a LFT/PCR.  

• On the 6th day morning you would do another test and 

bring in both NEGATIVE tests to reception to show a mem-

ber of staff. 

• This would apply to every  household member i.e. siblings 

who attend the same school, and parents who have tested 

positive, must show their results at reception.  

• If your child still tests positive on the 5th and 6th day, they 

MUST isolate for another 5 days.  

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please con-

tact the school office, where we can provide you with further in-

formation regarding this.  

Please note: The guidance above is subject to change, please regu-

larly read our newsletters to find out the updated guidance for 

Covid isolation.  
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